On July 17, 2005, Dr. Robinson requested the following information regarding agenda item AC6 - Project Lead The Way, Inc., Lease Agreement:
Question:   What are the requirements for a student to participant in Project Lead the Way?
Response:  In order for a student to participate in "Project Lead the Way" Pre-Engineering curriculum, they must be enrolled in the Choice Programs' Engineering & Technology Academy at Jupiter High School, Forest Hill High School or Palm Beach Central High School. This curriculum will also be part of the Engineering program at Glades Central High School in FY07.
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